
      

DDOOEESS   YYOOUURR   CCHHII LLDD   LL IIKKEE   TTOO   PP LLAAYY   MMEEMMOORRYY   GGAAMMEESS??     

IISS   YYOOUURR   CCHHII LLDD   66   OORR   88   YY EEAARRSS   OOLLDD??  
  

We invite you to participate in our study on Growing Minds. This 

longitudinal study looks at development over time in children’s 

memory and problem solving skills. 

 

We are recruiting children born in Canada who will be turning 7 

or 9 in the period between December 2010 and June 2011. 

 

The study involves a series of 1 hour sessions. These will take 

place in our lab at York University or another convenient location. 

We will compensate you for travel expenses, and children will 

receive a token of appreciation.  

 

For further information or to volunteer for the  

study, contact Dr. Janice Johnson,  

janicej@yorku.ca  

(416) 736-2100 extension 66214 

http://www.yorku.ca/tcolab/growingminds/ 
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